HAWAII HIGH SCHOOL Hawaii High School Athletic Association

I I AR U
A \ b P.O. BOx 62029 ¢ HONOLULU, HAWAII 96839
? q 1 1 “ PH: (808) 800-4092 ¢ TWITTER: @HHSAAsports
ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION www.sportshigh.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Wednesday, Aug. 5, 2020

HHSAA postpones start of moderate and high-risk fall sports

The Hawaii High School Athletic Association (HHSAA) executive board approved by majority
vote to postpone the start of moderate- and high-risk fall sports to January 2021, which affects
cheerleading, cross country, football, and girls volleyball. Air riflery and bowling are classified as
low-risk sports with the implementation of safety guidelines and are slated to proceed in the
fall as scheduled.

The action by the board was based on public health and safety due to the rising number
of positive COVID-19 cases statewide. Additionally, other HHSAA-sanctioned sports classified as
low-risk were not moved up on the calendar to avoid the possibility of missed class time when
students and teachers are adjusting to new routines at the start of the new school year.

“The HHSAA will continue to work with our member leagues in determining where to
place these affected sports,” said HHSAA Executive Director Chris Chun. “If our state can flatten
the curve, hopefully, these sports will be able to be played at some point in the school year.”

-end-

About the HHSAA
Founded in 1956, the Hawaii High School Athletic Association is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) educational athletic
organization exclusively dedicated to serving 96 public and independent member high schools statewide, as they

work cooperatively to support and promote athletics as part of the high school education program. As the
umbrella organization of high school athletics, the HHSAA operates 44 state championships in 18 different sports,
establishing consistent standards and rules for competition, in addition to providing professional development
opportunities for coaches and athletic administrators.



